Our Ref: JJN/tg

12 November 2013
The Planning Department

Cherwell District Council 

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury    
OX15 4AA
Dear Sir

Grange Farm, Swalcliffe - Reference:  13/01295/F

I was interested to see the comments of Laura Gaydon.

We have submitted a comprehensive planning objection including consideration of national and local planning policy.  We also flag up that this development only creates two part time jobs.
We acknowledge the Government’s pro-growth agenda but inspection of the National Planning Policy Framework shows that this is restricted.  The countryside is recognised for its intrinsic character (paragraph17).  Conversely the same paragraph recognises the value of the ability of local people to shape their surroundings.

Paragraph 28 refers to businesses “which respect the character of the countryside”.
Paragraph 32 refers to the need for a Transport Statement where it states:

“Development should only be prevented or refused on transport grounds where the residual cumulative impacts of development are severe”. 

In this particular case our highway engineer (following the traffic counts) states the impact of the proposed development will be severe.

The National Planning Policy Framework is designed to be read as whole.  It is also tempered by Local Plan Policy which, as we have addressed, is more site specific.

Yours faithfully
Judith Norris BSc MSc FRICS IHBC
